
LAKE SHORE CENTRAL SCHOOLS 
EVANS BRANT CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

BOARD OF EDUCATION WORK SESSION 

 

TUESDAY – SEPTEMBER 4, 2007 

 

 

 
The meeting was called to order in the Board Conference Room in the Central 

District Office at the Senior High School at 7:02 P.M. by Mrs. Latimore, Board 

President, and Mrs. Wackowski lead the Pledge of Allegiance.  
 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:   OFFICERS PRESENT: 

 

Cynthia Latimore, President  Jeffrey R. Rabey, Superintendent 

Carmen Garozzo, Vice-President  Frank Nicotra, Assistant Superintendent 

Jill Barrett     James Przepasniak, Assistant Superintendent 

Dennis Feldmann     of Schools for Instruction 

Joseph LoGalbo    Daniel W. Pacos, School District Clerk/ 

Richard A. Vogan     Business Administrator 

Jennifer Wackowski     

 

 

 

ABSENT: 

Thomas Castle, Student Representative 

 

 

 

EXCUSED: 

Phillip Brothman, School Attorney 

 

 

 

OTHERS PRESENT: 

Felice Krycia   THE SUN, 48 Buffalo Street, Hamburg, NY 14075 

 

 

Approval of the Agenda for 

the September 4, 2007 Board of 

Education Work Session.   

 

 

 

APPROVE THE AGENDA FOR 

THE SEPTEMBER 4, 2007 

BOARD OF EDUCATION WORK 

SESSION 

 

Action No. 45            9/4/07 

M-Wackowski,S-Feldmann 

 

 



 SEPTEMBER 4, 2007  2 

Lori Szewczyk, Chairman of the ICI Board, distributed information on the 

proposed 485B Tax Exemption program. 

 

 

Jean Ebersole, Receiver of Taxes for the Towns of Brant, Eden, and Evans, up-

dated the Board of Education on Property Tax Re-Evaluations. 

 

 

Daniel W. Pacos, Business Administrator, gave a presentation on the District’s 

finances including a review of revenue and expenditure reports and fund balance 

projections. . 

 

 

Jeffrey R. Rabey, Superintendent of Schools, gave the Board Members a survey 

listing courses that will be given at the NYSSBA Annual Convention in New York 

City on October 25, 2007 through October 28, 2007 to be completed by the board 

members so that they can cover as many courses as possible. 

 

 

James Przepasniak, Assistant Superintendent for Instruction, made a presentation 

detailing 2007-2008 District-Wide Instructional Initiatives. 

 

 

Jeffrey R. Rabey, Superintendent of Schools, distributed Field Trip information to 

the Board of Education regarding additional adults attending school-sanctioned 

field trips. 

 

 

There was an up-date on the Elementary School Study regarding enrollment, 

staffing, transportation and facilities use. 

 

 

 

Board of Education Members reviewed the new form to be used for the 

Superintendent’s Evaluation. 

 

ADJOURNED: 
 

At 9:41 P.M. a Motion was made by Mrs. Wackowski and Seconded by Mr. Garozzo  

to adjourn the meeting. 

 

 

__________________________  _______________________________ 

Daniel W. Pacos, District Clerk/          Joyce M. Tomaka, Recorder 

Business Administrator 

 

DWP:JMT 


